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From: bowlings@netzero.net <"bowlings@netzero.net">
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 12:21 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

CFTC:

I strongly disagree with the proposed limitation on Forex leverage. This policy is another example of
government overreach. This change could drop liquidity and increase volatility in the markets. This is
not how free markets are to be operated nor governed.

Steve Bowling
Richmond, Va
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